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Thursday 31 March 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 
I am pleased to inform you that the Maths: Supporting Children with Fluency parent 
workshop has been rescheduled for Tuesday, 1st April at 9:00 AM in the Round Hall. 
 
I apologise for the inconvenience caused by the previous cancellation and appreciate your 
understanding. 
 
I look forward to sharing valuable strategies and information to help support our children’s 
mathematical fluency. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Ian Gregory 
Assistant Headteacher 

 
 


